
  

 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

July 10th, 2016 
 

“Jesus said to him, ‘Go and do likewise.’ ”    
 

- Luke 10:37 

Mass Schedule 
Weekends 
Sat.   5:00pm   
Sun.  8:30am & 10:30am  
 

Weekdays 
Mon.  8:00am Communion Service  
   (Small Chapel)  
Tues.  6:30pm (Church) 
Wed.  9:00am (Church, with OLL School) 
Thurs. & Fri.    8:00am (Small  Chapel) 
 

Confessions Tuesdays 6:00-6:30pm,  
Saturdays 4:00-4:30pm, and  
by appointment. 
 

Rosary  Everyone is welcome to join us  
in the Church to pray the Rosary 25 minutes 
before the weekday and weekend Masses. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is held in the 
Small Chapel on Tuesdays from 8:30am  
to 10:00pm, and on First Fridays of the  
month following the morning Mass  
until midnight. Please join us for this  
rewarding experience! 

Church Office Hours 
Mon. - Thurs.  8:30am - 5:00pm  (Closed Noon-1:00pm)    
Fri.    Closed           School Office Hours 
Sat.   Closed          Mon. & Wed.  8:00am - 2:30pm 
Sun.  8:00am - Noon 

Parish & School Phone Extensions 
Pastor,  Fr. Tony O’Neill ... 172 

Deacon, Dcn. Del Wilkinson … 162 
Parish Administrator, Rhonda Eurich ... 161  

Pastoral Minister, Sr. Carrie Link ... 168 
Parish Nurse, Marcia Jerdee … 952-472-5466 

Maintenance Director, Roger Koch … 153  
Church Secretary, Dana Barrett … 162 

Youth & Family Faith Formation Coordinator, 
 Kathy Hejna … 147 

Adult Faith Formation Coordinator, 
Carla LaBore … 145 

Youth Minister, Theresa Zweber … 144 
Music Director, Courtney Young … 181  
School Principal, Becky Kennedy … 151 

School Secretary, Carol Franck … 150 
 

Fax … 952-472-1216 
 

The Church Staff e-mails are first letter of  
first  name, followed by last name   

@ourladyofthelake.com 
 

Example:  reurich@ourladyofthelake.com 
 

The School Staff e-mails are first letter of  
the first name, followed by last name 

@schoololl.com 
 

Example: bkennedy@schoololl.com  

Our Lady of the Lake           
  Catholic Church 

2385 Commerce Blvd. 
Mound, Minnesota 55364 

 

www.ourladyofthelake.com 
952-472-1284 

Fr. Tony O’Neill, Pastor 
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Tuesday - July 12th 
8:30am     Eucharistic Adoration -  
       Small Chapel  
7:00pm     Catholic Watchmen 
                   Meeting - Fireside Room  

Thursday - July 14th 
10:00am   Mass at LMS - Hope 

Sunday - July 17th 
9:30am   Communion Minister Training - Church 
 

Calendar subject to change without notice. 

Calendar for the Week of July 10th, 2016 

RCIA - Rite of Catholic Initiation of Adults 
 

Have you been confirmed in the Catholic Church? Have you received your First Communion? Have you 
been baptized? The RCIA program is for anyone who has not yet received these sacraments. We meet 
weekly to discuss all sorts of topics about the Church, to delve into the meaning of the Sunday Mass 
readings, and to share the journey of faith with other class members. Sessions won’t start until           
September, but now is the time to start thinking about whether this is something that you want to do 
for yourself this year. If you are interested in this program, or have any questions about it, please       
contact Carla at clabore@ourladyofthelake.com or call 952-472-1284 x145.  

Mass Intentions for the Week  
beginning Monday, July 11th 

 

Mon. 8:00am     Communion Service  
Tues. 6:30pm     Jim Bedell 
Wed. 9:00am     Marcia Jerdee 
Thurs. 8:00am     Fr. Mike Tegeder  
 10:00am   LMS Residents 
Fri.  8:00am     Fred Hanley 
Sat. 5:00pm     Vellie Skibicki 
Sun. 8:30am     Protection of Life and  
        An End to Abortion 
 10:30am   Parish 

Rosary Intention 
 

Genuine Love 

If you would like to honor  
a loved one with a Mass  
intention, please stop by  

the Church Office. 

JOIN US IN THE SPIRIT OF THE LAKES PARADE! 
 

Interested in earning $10 Incredible Bucks to spend at this year’s Incredible Festival? 
We’re looking for volunteers to join us in representing OLL & the Incredible Festival    
in the Spirit of the Lakes parade on Saturday, July 16th! Please call Erin Wombacher at 
612-298-2915 or e-mail her at ewombacher@hotmail.com if you want to be in this 
year’s parade! 

The CCW is collecting supplies greatly  
needed by the homeless. Please help by bringing  
socks, toiletries, and bath towels to our Collection  

Bucket, located in the Church Hall connecting to the 
PACE Center, by the CCW Bulletin Board.  

Thanks for helping! 

OLL Parish Directory: We are continually updating 
our parish registry.  If you have changed your name,  
address, phone number, etc., please call the church  

office at 952-472-1284, ext.162 so we can update your 
information.  Accurate information helps us keep in 

 touch with our parishioners. Thank you!  
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Greetings in Christ!  
 

My all-too-brief time with the lovely people of Our Lady of the Lake, already nearly half-over, is about to 
be further foreshortened by a hiatus. But it will be for a good cause.  
 

For the next two weeks, I will be traveling with some fellow seminarians to visit the archdiocesan mission 
in Venezuela. It will be my first trip to Latin America, and I am excited for the opportunity, though I am 
not sure what we will meet down there. If you have followed any of the recent news coming from that 
country, you know that its people have been suffering considerably, and that they have been treated in a 
way not dissimilar to the man waylaid by robbers in today’s Gospel. While, unlike the Good Samaritan, 
we will not likely be able to salve any wounds or pay for any treatment during our stay, we do hope that 
our trip will be a sign of good-will and Christian solidarity to the people there, who stand in such need of 
our support.  
 

By the time I return from my excursion on July 22nd, Fr. Tony will already be off on another of his own, 
leading a team of youth on a similar mission to Guatemala. So it is a season of mission for the parish, 
and it provides us with an opportunity to reflect on our solidarity with the poor. As Christians, we claim 
our union with Christ as our only hope. But it is impossible to be united with Christ without also being 
united to the poor, since Christ was the man most especially united with the poor. 
 

As this parish thus prepares to send people off on mission, we should all take the opportunity to pray in 
a special way for those in need, and to ask the Lord what concrete sacrifices we can make in order to 
lend them more spiritual and material support. Our Gospel today instructs us that the way to eternal life 
lies in striving to be a neighbor to all, rather than in determining who counts as a neighbor to us, and that 
being a neighbor consists in showing mercy. May we follow our Lord’s invitation to life: “Go and do like-
wise.”  
 

I will, of course, count on your prayers to support me during my journey. I am sure I will have some good 
stories to share upon my return, and I look forward to being back with you again.   
 

God Bless, 
 

Deacon Bryce  

Concerning “Praying for Those in Need” Column: Each 
week, we publish a list of names of parishioners, military 
personnel, and friends or family of parishioners who have 
requested prayers for them in time of an illness or other 
need. We’re beginning a new policy of printing a name for 
only four months at a time. We will remove all names 
from the “Prayers for Those in Need” column on August 
1st, December 1st & and April 1st. If you do not want the 
prayer request to be removed, please inform the Church 
Office prior to the deadline.  *New prayer requests are 
welcome at any time.  
 
Liturgy Matters: Standing is a posture expressing re-
spect, readiness, praise. During the Liturgy of the Word, 
we are seated receptively for the first two readings and 
responsorial psalm, but we stand for the proclamation of 
the Gospel out of respect for Christ, who is present in His 
word, and is a sign of our readiness and eagerness to hear 
Christ’s word and encounter His presence in the very  
proclamation of the Gospel.  
 

West Suburban Grief Coalition meets at St. Barnabas 
Church, 15600 Old Rockford Road in Plymouth; 763-553-
1239.  The group meets on Thursdays, 4:30-6:00pm. 
 

July 14th:  Valleys of Sorrow to Rivers of Joy - Wife Loss  
July 21st:  Wellness in Grief 

 
Please review the names below. If you wish to add or re-
move someone, please call the Parish Office.  

 
We pray for those in need. May the Lord comfort them 
in their time of sickness and bless those who care for 
them. Please keep the following individuals in your pray-
ers: Chris A., Vern Andersen, Alan Blackwell, Bob Blake, 
Joyce Blume, Tim Daly, Dan Entinger, David Filippi, Mark 
Fliss, LuAnn Geib, Kathy Gnitka, Greg Howard, Clarence 
Korbel, Connie Korbel, Joe Lofrano, Darlene McGowan, 
Andra Olson, Bobby Reil, Adam Richardt, Mary Schmidt, 
Mike Schulz, Kim Sorensen, Mike Sorensen, Louise Spigler, 
Warren Spigler, Fr. Mike Tegeder 
 

We Pray for Those in the Military: David B., Nicholas J., 
Benjamin M., Christopher P., Braden T., Darrell V.,  
Noah V. 

Pastoral Ministry  

Light for the Week: The generosity of the Good Samaritan goes far beyond expected neighborliness and simple com-
passion. We must love as God loves: personally, extravagantly, continually. We sing in the Gospel Alleluia today “Your 
words, Lord, are Spirit and life; you have the words of everlasting life.”  
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There’s still time to register for Faith Formation Classes for the 2016-17 school year. Registration forms 
are available on our website or in the Parish Office. For more information about our programs, contact 
Kathy at 952-472-1284 x147 or khejna@ourladyofthelake.com.  
 
Join us at Loaves and Fishes on Tuesday, August 2nd, at St. Gabriel’s in Hopkins. Help us feed a healthy 
meal to those struggling in our community and feed their hearts and souls as well. Contact Kathy to       
sign-up or for more information.  

 
Save the Date! Come and cheer on the Minnesota Twins as they take on the Chicago White 
Sox on Thursday, September 1st, at Target Field. Tickets will be available soon! Watch upcom-
ing bulletins for more information or contact Kathy at 952-472-1284 x147. 
 

First Communion pictures & banners can be picked up in the Parish Office. Please stop by during office 
hours or after Sunday Masses to pick them up.  

Faith Formation 

Next week we celebrate the Solemnity of Our Lady of Mount Carmel, on July 16th. This is one of the Mary 
feast days that we have in the Catholic Church. Please take some time this week to check out the program 
33 Days to Morning Glory by Fr. Michael Gaitley. Mary can draw us closer to Jesus if we learn to trust in 
her love. Remember to login with the parish code PYWYWJ. If you have any questions, please contact 
Carla at clabore@ourladyofthelake.com or 952-472-1284 x145. 

Grotto of the Redemption Bus Trip   •   July 24th  
 

The bus is filling up! Please drop off your registration forms soon to reserve your spot for the  
Bus Trip to the Grotto of the Redemption in West Bend, Iowa. Here’s the story of how the  

Grotto came into being…  
As a young seminarian, Fr. Dobberstein became critically ill with pneumonia. As he fought for his life, he 
prayed to the Blessed Virgin Mary to intercede for him and promised to build a shrine in her honor if he 

lived. The illness passed and after his ordination, he came to West Bend as pastor in 1898. For over a 
decade, he stockpiled rocks and precious stones. Often called the Eighth Wonder of the World, it  

portrays scenes in the life of Christ using stones and gems from around the world. Join us for Mass, 
lunch, and a tour of the Shrine! Questions? Call Carla LaBore or Kathy Hejna at 952-472-1284. 

JuanAnna Coffee Stop by the Church Office to place an order for JuanAnna Coffee or contact      
Stephanie Greene at swgreene1@gmail.com or 612-759-3332. Based on availability, your order could be 
ready for pick-up in 24 hours or less! Your purchase supports the building of new homes for the most 
needy of San Lucas Toliman when we are there in July. Please continue to save your cloth coffee bags for 
drop-off in the Church Office - a parishioner is working on a project with them to send to Guatemala with 
us in July. Thank you for your support!  

OLL Pictorial Directory Do you enjoy greeting people and making new friends? Have a creative side 
that you haven’t tapped into for a while? The Co-Chairs of the Pictorial Directory need a few great people 
to help make the Directory a success… plus, it’ll be fun! Help is needed in a variety of areas to match your 
interests, including phone calling, greeting & ushering at photography sessions, data entry, organizing  
parish activity pages, serving refreshments & more! To signup to help or for more info, please contact   
Judy (354judy@gmail.com or 763-273-1203) or Carol (carolshukle@frontiernet.net or 612-232-7800). 
We’d love to have you join our team! 

Formed : Online Catholic Resource 
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Stewardship Thought 
 

“Jesus said to him, ‘Go and do likewise.’ ”   
- Luke 10:37 

  

This was Jesus’ command at the end of the 
Good Samaritan story. But did you know that 
the Samaritans and Jews despised each other? 
The moral of the story is to love our neighbor, 
who may be someone you don’t know,      
someone that looks different than you or 
someone you don’t like, without expecting   
anything in return. 

Financial Stewardship 
 

July 1st is the beginning of our parish’s new  
fiscal year.  We are closing out last fiscal year, 
and plan to publish our yearly financial report  
in the weeks to come.  Thank you all for your 

generosity to Our Lady of the Lake! 
 

Collection totals  below are for July 2nd & 3rd, 
which is the first weekend of our new fiscal year: 
 

 Weekly Actual . . . . . . . . .  $9,079 
  

 Weekly Requirement . . .  $16,716                 

Mark your calendars!! September 9
th

, 10
th

 & 11
th

 2016 
 

Our Lady of the Lake’s  37
th

 Annual   

INCREDIBLE  FESTIVAL 
 

The Silent Auction Needs You!  
Summer is when a lot of retailers have Crazy Days Sales and drastically  
marked-down prices on great items! Please keep the Incredible Festival  

Silent Auction in mind when you come across those awesome deals. 
It’s a perfect time to pick up some great items to donate! 

The Silent Auction is always on the lookout for big ticket items like cars,  
boats, 4-wheelers, campers & more! Thank you!! If you have a donation  

or any questions, please contact Jackie Byrnes at 612-801-4390. 

Ecumenical Garden Tour 
 

Sunday, July 24th   •   1:00 - 3:00pm 
 

You’re closer to God’s heart in a garden than anywhere else on earth!  - Dorothy Frances Gurney 
 

Explore and enjoy the gardens and grounds of four local churches on the Westonka     
Garden Guild’s Ecumenical Garden Tour! The Westonka Garden Guild, a local gar-
den club, is hosting an Ecumenical Garden Tour in support of the Westonka Food 
Shelf. The gardens of Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church, Mount Olive Lutheran 
Church, Bethel United Methodist Church, and Good Shepherd Lutheran Church will 
be open between 1:00 and 3:00pm for self-guided tours, so you may travel to each 
site and explore the gardens at your own pace. Guild members will be available at 
each site to answer any questions you may have.  
 
As you feed your soul with beauty, you can also help feed the hungry: donations of    
money or non-perishable food will be accepted at each location to benefit the    
Westonka Food Shelf! Take a little time to stop and smell the roses on a beautiful 
Sunday afternoon! 



  

 

Please support our advertisers.  
Because of them, the printing of the  

bulletin is possible. This week we feature:   
 

SCHMIDT 
ELECTRIC, INC. 

Call for your 
FREE estimate today 

 

(952) 472-8643 
 

www.schmidtelectricinc.com 

 
SCHROEDER &  

 SIEGFRIED, P.A. 
  

Patent & Trademark Law 
 

952-476-0580 

schroederpatlaw@popp.net 
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OLL Committee Chairs 
 

  Cemetery Committee  
    Jim Devick   952-472-4347 
  Council of Catholic Women 
    Judy Gauvin   952-472-4760 
    Carol Shukle   612-232-7800 
  KC Grand Knight 
    David Wilson   612-275-6647  
  Maintenance/Safety Committee 
    Roberta Henrich  952-472-4865   
  Parish Council    
    Bob Chilson, Chair   952-472-1284 x162 
    Michael Border       612-759-2222 
    Mary Davis                               952-472-1284 x162 
    Stephanie Greene  612-759-3332 
    Lee LaBore    952-412-2771 
    Mickey Pula              612-850-8301 
    Rich Rogers   612-709-7386 
    Michael Stockinger                952-378-3559  
    Pamela Vogt             612-293-8648  
  PTO President 
    Adrianne O’Connor  952-472-1284 x150 
  School Board 
    Danny Patterson   612-605-7939  
  Stewardship Committee 
    Tim Kenealy   952-472-1284 x162 
  Trustees 
    John Biglow   612-237-7456 
    Roberta Henrich  952-472-4865 
 

***Community Resources*** 
 

  PennyWise Shop   952-472-1284 x182  
PennyWise is currently closed.  

 

  Westonka Food Shelf    952-472-5599   
 

  WeCAN (Western Communities 
              Action Network)    952-472-0742 

Banns  of  Marriage  
 

Third Time Printed :  
 

Melissa Staloch  &  
Mark Altenbach  

 

July 16, 2016  

Banns  of  Marriage  
 

Second Time Printed :  
 

Kelly Rivers  &  
Dain Parise  

 

July 23, 2016  

        An emergency resource 
        to respond to people  
        in need of food in  
        the local community.  

 

2443 Commerce Blvd.  •  Mound 
 

952-472-5599 
 

Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday:  9:30am - Noon & 
     1:00pm - 3:00pm 

 

Friday:  9:30am - Noon 
 

Saturday:  10:00am - Noon  
 

and by appointment 

Remember OLL in Your Will   Please keep Our 
Lady of the Lake Church in mind for Wills, Be-
quests, and Annuities. Areas of benefits are the 
Church, School, OLL School Scholarship Fund, or 
Debt Reduction. Thank you and God Bless! 

We would like to extend a special welcome to  
all visitors who are worshiping with us today!  

If you live in the area, we invite you to become 
registered parishioners. Please call or stop by  
the Parish Office (952-472-1284 x162) or visit  

our website at ourladyofthelake.com. 


